
To Whom it May Concern:   

 

I would like to speak for my family and I.  We want stronger gun control laws so what happened 

at Sandy Hook will never occur again. We can’t take this matter lightly anymore and we firmly 

are for no guns or stronger laws prohibiting the guns used in the shooting. Please feel free to 

contact me if needed.  

I am in favor of the laws that will help take these weapons out of hands where it doesn’t belong- 

stronger checks on who is getting a hold of these weapons and not allowing them to use them in 

the first place.   

Thank you for your time.  

Margaret Lentner and Family   

 


